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DATE: March 16, 2022 
 
FROM: Lori Franklin 
 
SUBJECT: Missouri Eating Disorders Council Meeting 
 
Good morning EDC members, 
 
I am looking forward to the upcoming call and hope everyone can join us on March 28, 
2022 from 11:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.   
  
Please email me at Lori.Franklin@dmh.mo.gov regarding your attendance at this 
meeting. 
 
A meeting invite with the call information along with the agenda will be sent out closer 
to the meeting date. It will also be posted on the Department of Mental Health 
webpage.   
 
Thank-you 
 
 
Lori Franklin, MS 
Mental Health Manager for Recovery Supports  
Missouri Department of Mental Health-Division of Behavioral Health 
 
Telephone-573-751-0768 
Email-lori.franklin@dmh.mo.gov 
 
Stressed by COVID-19? Access these resources for your emotional health: 
https://dmh.mo.gov/disaster-services/covid-19-information  
DHSS COVID-19 24 hour hotline: 877-435-8411 
Disaster Distress Helpline: Phone 800/985-5990.  Text “TalkWithUs” to 66746 
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